NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONDUCT DEMOLITION

According to North Carolina General Statute 160A-426 notice is hereby given that the Town Board of
Commissioners of the Town of Princeville will hold a public hearing on October 19 th @ 7:00 pm at the
Princeville temporary Town Hall located at 3003 N Main Street, Tarboro NC to consider the following
structures that are in violation of the Town of Princeville Ordinances and has ordered the same be brought
to compliance:

Address PIN# Owner(s) of Record
204 Neville Street 4738-71-6117 Ernest Vines

301 Howard Street 4738-50-8878 Michael Pittman
408 Beasley Street 4738-70-1406 J.T Glass

Nancy Brown 4738-72-3248 Nancy Brown

The owners have failed to comply with the order. The Town Board of Commissioners will take all
appropriate actions to demolish and remove the structures. The meeting will be conducted by
teleconference. Those who wish to submit public comment(s) may call (252)-823-1057 or may submit by
email to the Town Administrator gknight@townofprinceville.com no later than October 19" by noon.
Please put demolition in the subject heading of the email.




